
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR October 6, 2019 
 
Mrs. Shambo’s class will leave for Sunday School after the Junior Sermon. 
Rev. Sara Appleyard-Pekich’s class will stay in church service for communion. 
 
Today we celebrate the baptism of Loreiei Rae Goodrich, born January 29, 2019, daughter of Shannon Tucker Goodrich and Stuart 

Goodrich.  Grandparents are John and Debbie Tucker.  Godmother is Julia Tucker and Godfather is Matt Coon. 
Welcome! Our Savior Jesus Christ invites us to His table, a table of love that has been prepared for us.  Let us worship God today and 

praise Him for his love. Say hello to Rev Bill and stay for fellowship hour. 
Greeting you this morning are Sonnie Howe and friend.  Ushers assisting in the service are Linda Clarke-Dido and Chris Decker 
Sanctuary Flowers are provided by Doug and Frieda Constant in memory of her sister, Lydia Coffey.  
 
Activities this week: 

Tuesday:  9:00 am Bible Study 
  11:00 Balance Class   
Wednesday: 12:00 noon Social Solos 
Thursday: 9:30 am Badminton 
  7:00 pm Choir Rehearsal 

 
Join us for fellowship and coffee in Schadewald Hall with refreshments provided by the Goodrich/Tucker family in celebration of 

Lorelei’s baptism. 
 
Condolences to the families of Clarence Jansen, Bob Alden and Ruth Harkin. 
 Cards can be sent to Craig Jansen, 223 Hidden Valley Road, Kingston, NY 12401; Thomas Harkin 425 Chestnut St, Hurley, NY 

12443. 
Thank you:  The family of Don Kent would like to thank everyone who sent card, or who said a kind word of support.  Special thanks 

to those who helped with the memorial marathon. 
Social Solos are on a road trip this month.  We are going to Colonie and lunching at the Cheesecake factory. 
Operation Christmas Child shoeboxes will be available on October 12 and need to be returned by October 26.  See Kelly 

Maggiore. 
Pecans: The annual drive has started. Each bag is $11. We have a 1 lb bag of plain pecans, a 12 oz bog of milk & dark chocolate & 

a 10 oz bag of pecan clusters. Please see Shirley Burns, Pat Baker or Sandy Emrich to place an order. 
Deacon of the month is Russ Glass. Contact Russ at 845-338-7437 if you need a deacon’s assistance.  
The Reformed Church is a connectional church.  Our classis includes 33  

congregations in the Mid-Hudson Valley.  We pray for the strength and vision of the pastors and the revitalization of their 
members.  Today we pray for Shokan Reformed Church, Shokan, New York. 

Our mission of the month:  October’s missions are Caring Hands, Angel Food East and Reservoir Food Pantry, all local food pantries.  
Events at other churches:  See bulletin board for more details: 

 October 11-13, O+ clinics and performances, Old Dutch 

 October 12, Ham Dinner, High Falls Reformed 
 

 


